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August 2020 

Field work making progress; expected to wrap up Friday, 
August 28 

 

 
King County’s contractor has made great progress on a temporary project to protect a maintenance 
hole located next to Coal Creek. Field work is expected to wrap up Friday, August 28.  
 
 

Before work in the creek began, biologists transferred fish from the 
work area to nearby waters. Once fish were transferred outside the 
work area, crews bypassed creek flows around the site, and worked 
to shore up the bank around the maintenance hole. Once the bank 
work was completed, flows were restored. This work was carried out 
in compliance with project permits.  
 
The contractor used equipment designed to reduce impacts to trails 
and the environment. Crews are beginning work to restore any 
affected areas along the trail. The Upper West/Red Cedar trailhead 
and parking lot will remain closed on weekdays.  
 
 
 

These small haulers were used to carry material 
down the trail to the work area. 
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This temporary project will help reduce potential flood impacts to the maintenance hole until the Coal 
Creek Sewer Upgrade Project is complete.  
 
Aerial survey of the work area 
 
On August 25, a contractor will be on site conducting aerial surveys of the work area. The flight will 
occur in the closed area, but people hiking nearby may see or hear the equipment. This work is 
expected to take about one hour.  
 
Help keep our crews safe 
 
All work being carried out by King County crews is being done with 
approved permits and safety plans. Please help keep our essential 
workers safe by avoiding crews in the field and contacting us by email 
or phone with your questions. You will find contact information below!  
 
Want more information? 
Visit: https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  
Call or email: Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or 
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov. 
 
 
Our team is ready to work with you for your translation needs. For translated 
materials, please visit https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
 
Nuestro equipo está preparado para trabajar con usted si necesita una traducción. Para obtener los materiales 
traducidos, visite https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
 
당사의 팀은 여러분과 협력하여 여러분의 번역 필요에 부응하고 있습니다. 번역된 자료를 보시려면 아래를 

방문하십시오. https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
 
Наша команда готова помочь вам с переводом. Для получения переведенных материалов посетите 
https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
 
Nhóm của chúng tôi sẵn sàng làm việc với quý vị để đáp ứng các nhu cầu dịch thuật của quý vị. Để đọc tài liệu 
dịch thuật, vui lòng truy cập https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
 
我们的团队随时可以协助您的翻译需求，请在 https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 查看翻译的资料。 
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我們的團隊隨時可以協助您的翻譯需求，請至 https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  檢視翻譯的資料。 

https://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer
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